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Our next council meeting – 7:00pm April 12th  
 
Brother Knights, 
 
April is here and we are in the final days of Lent. This 
penitential season lines up with the end of winter and 
the beginning of spring so nicely. In the winter the tree 
limbs are bare, the weather is bleak, reminding us of 
death of our Lord. We have been fasting for these 40 
days, in penance for our own sins as well as in imitation 
of Jesus’ fast in the desert. Easter, like the emerging 
spring represents new life; Jesus’ resurrection, and the 
new life we put on in Christ. Our Council’s year is 
drawing to a close as well, but with the ending, there is 
a new beginning. If you want to bring “new life” into our 
council, please consider becoming an officer. Come to 
our next meeting to find out more.  
 
Vivat Jesus, 
 
GK Mark Christiansen 

 
 

Lenten Events 
On Wednesday April 13th, the Knights will be hosting the 

soup supper and leading stations of the cross. Please 
consider volunteering for these events. Soup will be 
served at about 5:45 (immediately after 5:15 mass). 

Stations of the cross will begin promptly at 6:30. If you 
want to help out, please contact Mark Christiansen at 

(218)556-0037. Please leave a message if calling. 
 
 
 

KofC Scholarship 
The annual scholarship applications are now available in 

the entrance of St. Bernard’s. There are scholarships 
available for alumni of St. Bernard’s and for currently 
enrolled college students who are either Knights or 

family members of Knights.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Past Grand Knights Banquet 
The Past Grand Knight’s banquet will be held Sunday, 
May 1st in the basement of St. Bernard’s. Knights and 
their family members are welcome to join in on this 

evening honoring the previous grand knights. Also, we 
will be handing out the scholarships to the winning 

applicants. If you want to join us this evening please 
RSVP by Monday April 18th.  

 
 

 

Upcoming Officer Election 
Do you want to be more involved in the Knights of 

Columbus? Have you considered becoming an officer? If 
so, please attend the upcoming meeting. This week we 
will be accepting nominations for each officer position 
and highly encourage new members or those who are 

looking for more involvement to run for an officer 
position.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
April 13th – KofC Lent soup supper/Stations of the cross 
April 29th- May 1st – Tootsie Roll Drive 
May 1st – Past Grand Knights Banquet 
 

 
 



Knights of Columbus Officers: Council #4619 

Chaplain: Rev.   Richard D. Lambert  Program Director: Nicholas P. Tretter 

Grand Knight:   Mark W. Christiansen  Faith Director:  Michael L. Wavra 

Deputy Grand Knight:  Nicholas P. Tretter  Family Director:  Kyle H. Mehrkens 

Chancellor:  Vacant    Life Director:  John C. Kotaska 

Recorder:  Charles A. Walrath  Community Director: Vacant 

Financial Secretary: Carl R. Bruzek   Public Relations: Vacant 

Treasurer:  John C. Kotaska   Membership Director: Robert L. Buresh 

Warden:  Noah F. Zimmerman  Retention Chairman: Kenny L. Geiser 

Advocate:  Darryl E. Tveitbakk  Lecturer:  Vacant 

One Year Trustee: Marvin D. Yonke  Inside Guard:  Kelly G. Bohl 

Two Year Trustee: Steven H. Rundell  Outside Guard:  Charlie Vogel 

Three Year Trustee: Dennis L. Kainz 

 

Insurance Field Agent: James Suda Phone: (701)430-0604 Email: jim.suda@kofc. Address: 1502 270th 

Ave., Halstad, MN 56548 
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